
 

 

PE Kits 
We are still having children without 

PE Kits in school. This is a statutory        

subject and PE kits must be kept in 

school. Thank you. 

 

Lost Property 
We have dozens of jumpers in lost   

property that are un-named. Please   

ensure uniform is labelled clearly.  

 

Covid 
Cases in school are starting to rise 

again. Please continue to be vigilant 

and follow the guidelines. Thanks. 

 

PRAISE AWARDS                                                    

Children who gained badges and         

certificates deserve our  special          

congratulations:     

                               

W/C 20 June 2022          

Key Stage One  
RER Hedgehogs Luna 

RR Foxes       Carter C 

1/2B Squirrels         Oliver 

1/2D Moles            Orla 

2W Badgers    Lexi 

     

Key Stage Two 
3/4D Elder  Jensen  

3/4H Oak               Josh 

4LR Chestnut  Mary 

5/6GS Beech        Josh 

5/6T Holly             Alfie 

6AB Rowan  Chloe  

6AB Rowan  Josh  

     

   WELL DONE ALL !      
 

 

School Term Dates 

2022 Summer Term                             

Term Ends Thurs 21st July   

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
 

Oliver Twist 

 

We were very pleased to welcome M 

and M productions into school on 

Wednesday. They performed a    

fantastic show for the KS1 and KS2 

children-“Oliver Twist”. They are  

returning in January for another  

surprise! 

 

Big Toddle in Nursery 
Well done to Nursery who complet-

ed their Big Toddle on Wednesday! 

They raised a fantastic £410!! 

 

Dudley Zoo trip for Nursery 

Thursday 30th June . 

 

Dates for Year 6 

Yr 6 Party Night– Tuesday 19th July 

5.00 till 7.00pm 

Yr 6 Leavers’ Assembly  

Wednesday 20th July at 2.00pm  in 

school. 

Yr 6 Play- “Gold– The Tale of King 

Midas “ - Tues 12th July 6pm and 

Wed 13th July at 2pm.  

 

Part Time Gardener/Handyperson 

Required at school. Hours             

negotiable. Please enquire at school 

office for more details. 

 

Sun Protection 

Please could you apply sun cream to 

your children before they come to 

school and send them with a hat 

and their water bottle.  
 

 

Reminder 

Please do not bring trading cards to 

school and do not ride scooters  

within the school grounds. 

Thank you 

 

Year 6                                                    
Can you please support your child to 

learn their lines for the Year 6   

Leavers' Play.  

Attendance 

Attendance is below target, which is 

96.5% , please  ensure children at-

tend at all times. The local authority 

are monitoring– if you have any  

worries please contact school.  

Please inform school on the first day 

of absence by either  emailing:                                      

info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk or by     

telephoning 01384 818545.   

 

 

24 June 2022 

 

Tel: 01384 818545   email: info@ashwood.dudley.sch.uk 

Article 28                  

Every child has the 

right to an education 

Class From 2 Sep  W/C 13 June 

RER 93.35 89.57 

RR 91.01 87.73 

1/2B 94.15 96.43 

1/2D 94.02 89.63 

2W 93.23 97.66 

3/4D 92.80 92.76 

3/4H 94.02 84.62 

4LR 95.03 97.41 

5/6GS 93.84 93.79 

5/6T 93.80 95.36 

6AB 93.48 90.63 

Whole 

School 

93.56 92.45 



Dinner Information                       
All dinners must be booked through 

School Money.  Dinners must be booked 

on School Money the day before they are 

needed.                                                      

If you are having problems saving your 

child’s menu choices please search for 

school money using Google and login 

through that link rather than through the 

app.                                                    

Thank you 

WC 27 June (Week 1) 

Monday 

Chicken curry 

Fishless fish fingers 

Savoury rice, peas and sweetcorn 

 

Fruity flapjack 

 

Tuesday   

Pork or Quorn sausage and onion 

gravy 

Homemade cheese plait 

Cod bites 

Mashed potato, baked beans and 

broccoli 

 

Vegan Chocolate brownie 

 

Wednesday 

Roast beef and Yorkshire pudding 

Quorn mince and pasta bake 

Fish goujons 

Boiled, roast potatoes, cauliflower  

and green beans 

 

Apple crumble 

 

Thursday 

Chicken tikka wrap 

Halal Chicken tikka wrap 

Vegan sausage 

Homemade fishcake 

Mashed potatoes, carrots and     

cabbage 

 

Lemon drizzle cake 

 

Friday 

Salmon fish fingers 

Cheese and tomato pizza/ vegan  

option available 

Chipped potatoes, baked beans and 

sweetcorn 

 

Chocolate and sweet potato muffin 

Jelly/ice cream 

 

Available Every Day 

Grab bags which contain a sandwich 

either cheese, tuna or ham filling.  

Salad bag. 

One from a cake, biscuit or yoghurt. 

Fresh fruit 

Water 

Jacket Potato with a choice of 

cheese, beans or cheese and beans. 

 

Fruit jelly, yoghurt 

Maths Challenge 

Make it harder ……... 

• Set an impossible amount and ask 
why this wouldn't work. 

• ask questions - can you have an 
equal number of go-carts and  
tricycles used? 

• Introduce other amounts of 
wheels - a bike and a unicycle, 

• Set limits, e.g. there must be an 
odd number of tricycles used, 

 

Early Years News    
A massive well done to Nursery     
children and parents who have raised 
over £400 this week for Barnardo's 
doing their Big Toddle! They had lots 
of fun walking and doing sporting 
activities! Reception have been    
working hard practising reading and 
writing sentences and have been  
copying shapes and arrangements in 
maths. We really enjoyed the        
Pantomime who visited us this week 
and loved being in the audience and 
watching Oliver Twist! 
 

Key Stage 2 News  Some of the 

KS2 classes have enjoyed pairing up 
for their French classes this week. The 
children held conversations about 
themselves and played games to 
name the items they would normally 
find in a classroom.  
Years 3 and 4 have walked to the Roe 
Deer pub to find out more about the 
history of some of the older buildings 
in this area. They really enjoyed being 
out of the classroom. Look out for 
letters from the Years 5 and 6 classes 
as they will also be walking in the  
local area to support their learning 
about the canals and rivers.  
The children in Year 5 had a mixology 
Maths lesson this week. They had fun 
making their mocktails by measuring 
different ingredients and discussing 
conversions between metric and   
imperial units of measurements.  
It's been hot, hot, hot! If this weather 
continues, please can you make sure 
that your child has a re-fillable water 
bottle, sun hat and lotion - all clearly 
labelled.  

Key Stage 1  

This week in Key Stage 1 we have 
been learning about poetry and 
writing our own poems using         
descriptive language. The children 
enjoyed a performance from Dudley 
music service which has inspired 
some of them to take up a musical 
instrument! They also had a real treat 
and watched a belated pantomime 
'Oliver Twist' - which they all          
thoroughly enjoyed.  Next week we 
will be starting our sculpture topic in 
Art and making some interesting clay 
and junk model sculptures.  

RBD News What a hot week we 

have had! All of the children have 
been very sensible in the sun,        
remembering their sun cream and 
wearing their hats. Well done to the 
Y5/6 children who have been doing 
their sports days this week! 
Dates for your diaries: Wednesday 
6th July am – Mr Molony clinic. Please 
can permission slips be back for 
Wednesday 29th June. 

Sign of the week: Summer 

Please follow the link for our video 
about Summer… https://
www.youtube.com/watch?
v=d7SkVoxqsZg 


